
24th May 2021

Dear Parent/ Carer

Beach School Friday 28th May 2021

We will be taking Reception classes out on Friday to our local beaches to attend ‘Beach School’. This is a great
opportunity to learn more about the local shoreline and all that it has to offer.

The children will be taken in the minibus during the day and will be accompanied and supervised at all times.

On the day, please can children come into school in their PE kit, they will also need to bring a pair of wellies and a
change of clothes.  Please ensure that they have suitable clothing for the weather on the day.

In order for your child to take part please update the parental consent for school visits on your SIMS Parent App.  If
you have not done this by 12pm Thursday 27th May your child will not be able to take part.

Yours faithfully

Miss M Heppell
Principal of Primary


